
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

 

COLLINS FORESTLANDS RESTRICTED PUBLIC LAND 
USE 

 
Chester, CA - Due to heightened wildfire concerns, the Collins Almanor Forest 

is restricting land access to day use only effective from Friday, June 28. If 
conditions worsen—such as rising temperatures, dry vegetation, low moisture 

in fuels, and unfavorable long-term weather forecasts—additional restrictions 
may be implemented. Recreational day use activities such as hiking, 
bicycling, fishing, and sightseeing remain permissible at this time. 

 
This policy affects Collins California timberlands in Lassen, Plumas, and 

Tehama Counties and will remain in effect until further notice. 
 
To learn more about Collins land use policy and current closure restrictions, 

visit:   
 

https://www.collinsco.com/recreation 
https://www.facebook.com/CollinsCompanies  

 
For more information contact Forest Manager Eric O'Kelley at:  
(530) 258-4403 (Direct) 
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